David J. Brooman

(610) 275-0700

Email: dbrooman@highswartz.com
www.highswartz.com

August 4, 2017

Via E-Filing

Prothonotary

PA. Public Utility Commission
P.O. Box 3265

Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265

Re:  West Goshen Township v. Sunoco Pipeline, L.P.,
Docket No. C-2017-2589346
Change of Parties on Record

Dear Sir/Madam:

I represent West Goshen Township regarding the above captioned matter. I am notifying
you that the parties on record to receive email notifications have changed to the following:

David J. Brooman, Esquire, email: dbrooman@highswartz.com;
Richard C. Sokorai, Esquire, email: rsokorai@highswartz.com;
Mark R. Fischer, Jr., Esquire, email: mfischer@highswartz.com;
Patricia O’Donnell, Assistant, email: podonnell@highswartz.com.

Please update your records for the above parties to receive email notifications.

Thank you for your assistance. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel
free to contact me.

DJB:pro

Cc:  Richard C. Sokorai, Esquire
Mark R. Fischer, Jr., Esquire
Douglas Wayne, Esquire
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